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BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 

April 2023 

     Upcoming Events 
 

o There will be no UPK April 3rd 

-April 14th. 

 

o  All of our classrooms will be 

having a fun Easter Party on 

March 31st. 

 

o The Center will be closed 

April 7thin observance of 

Good Friday. 

 

o We will be celebrating Earth 

Day on April 21st! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher, Miss 

Jaida from our Townline Road location!! Miss 

Jaida works with our toddlers and always has 

a big smile while with the kiddos. You can tell 

by her constant positive attitude that she 

really loves working with children. She gives 

the toddlers her attention and patience each 

day she is here. She helps make sure our back 

toddler room is running smoothly and that the 

children have everything that they need. The 

children are always happy and well taken care 

of with Miss Jaida and they all adore her. 

Miss Jaida truly cares about all of the 

children in the center. She is wonderful with 

the children and she helps keep the center 

clean! She is one of our best cleaners and she 

is always making sure the room is nice and 

clean and always offers to help clean 

throughout the center. Miss Jaida shows up 

to work ready to give it her all and is a great 

asset to our team! Congratulations Miss 

Jaida!! We love you!!! 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

The month of 

March was a great 

one for everyone at 

Bunny Bunch! We 

started off the 

month with Dr. 

Seuss Week which 

was a fun one for 

everyone! We also 

had a blast 

celebrating St. 

Patrick’s Day! 

The children have 

been able to enjoy 

the outdoors a lot 

lately and we are 

all excited for 

Spring! April is sure 

to be another 

great month for all 

of the children! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to wish 

Ava & Easton a happy 1st birthday. 

Chase, Cordelia and Delilah & Addilyn 

a happy 2nd birthday. Lincoln, 

Carson, Arlo, Isabel & Peyton a very 

happy 3rd birthday, Abby, Gabe, 

Evan, & Jack a very happy 4th 

birthday, & Peter a very happy 5th 

birthday!! We would also like to wish 

miss Alysia a happy birthday this 

month. We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 
 

INFANTS:  Connor  
 

TODDLERS:  Joseph  
  

PRE-K 3; Carter & Peighton  

 

PRE-K 4: Kendall and Penelope  

                

                     

   

 

 

 



  

 

 

Our theme this month is 

SPRING HAS SPRUNG! 

 

The babies had lots of fun this winter and now 

it is time for springtime fun! This month the 

babies will find themselves preparing for 

Spring by creating a variety of cute and fun 

crafts. Some of the crafts include handprint 

and footprint flowers, feather painting, and 

finger painting raindrop clouds! We will be 

teaching the children new songs and reading 

books about rainy days and springtime, while 

also preparing for Easter! We will keep the 

infants active through physical activities such 

as stretching, throwing balls, and going for 

walks outdoors. We are excited for another 

great month in the infant room! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

AVA & EASTON 

WHO TURN 1 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• Our Easter Party will be March 31st  

• We will be closed April 7th for Good 

Friday. 

• Earth Day wll be April 21st  make sure 

to wear green/blue! 

• The babies will be getting out for 

more walks as the weather gets 

nicer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Connor!! 

 



  

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our adorable Infant Star of the Month, Connor!! Connor is such a sweet 

little boy who is doing new things each day he is here, he is constantly impressing us! He is 

such a loveable cutie who is never anything but sweet. He is so gentle and kind with all of 

his friends and he always has the cutest little smile. You can’t help but smile when you see 

this sweet little guy! Everyone just adores Connor and we all love when he is at Bunny 

Bunch. He has been doing so many new and exciting things and we love watching him learn 

and grow. He is walking all over now and loves to explore the room, and he is saying some 

words and using sign language! Connor is such a smart cookie who likes to learn and try new 

things. He sits great for Circle Time and is always interested in the songs and books, and he 

loves to talk to the puppets! Connor is constantly having fun and is always so happy. He 

loves to dance, especially to “Baby Shark,” and he has so much fun playing with the toy cars 

and playing with all of his little friends. Connor is always so loving to all of his friends and he 

shares so nicely! We are so proud of how well this handsome and happy boy is doing and 

cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Connor!! We love you!!! 



  

Our theme this month is 

SPRING HAS SPRUNG! 

 

It is hard to believe that April is here already! Now 

that the first day of Spring has come, we cannot 

wait for the nice weather to stay! This month will 

have the toddlers finding themselves busy with 

fun springtime crafts, songs, and stories. Our 

weekly themes of “Spring Animals,” “April 

Showers,” “Easter,” and “Colors & Rainbows” will 

allow for a variety of learning activities for 

children. Painting, coloring, and many fun fine 

motor crafts as well as new songs and storis, and 

fun gross motor activities will all take place! The 

kiddos will have a lot of fun preparing for Easter 

April is going to be a month full of learning for 

these cuties! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

CHASE, ADDILYN, CORDELIA & 

DELILAH WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH 

& LINCOLN, CARSON, ARLO, ISABEL & 

PEYTON WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & last 

name. Thanks!  

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues. 

• Our Easter Party will be March 31st! 

• We will be closed April 7th for Good 

Friday. 

• Earth Day is April 21st make sure 

you wear green/blue! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Joseph!! 



  

Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Joseph!!                                          

Joey is such a fun-loving and kind little boy who has been doing such a wonderful job in our 

Toddler Room! Each day he has so much fun and has been impressing us more and more. Joey 

is always up for whatever activity the class is doing. He does great during Circle Time 

where he shows us how he knows his colors, shapes, and numbers! He loves when it is craft 

time and he gets to color and paint, he always works hard with whatever task he is given! 

Joey is also working very hard with potty training and is doing a great job! This little guy is 

such a loving and sweet boy who is simply adored by all! He loves to give all of his teachers 

and friends big hugs and is always making everyone smile. He has the cutest laugh and smile 

and is always having the best time playing with all of his friends. He really loves to play 

with the cars and car ramps, build with the waffle blocks, and dance to music! This little 

cutie also just turned 3! He is starting to visit our Pre-K 3 Room and always has a lot of 

fun playing and learning! Joey is such a handsome, happy, and sweet little boy and we are 

excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!! Congratulations Joey!! We love you!!! 



  

  

Our theme this month is 

UMBRELLA WEATHER! 

 

Last month was filled with adventures of Dr. 

Seuss and leprechauns! Now it is time to get 

ready for “Umbrella Weather” and Easter fun! The 

children will be welcoming the new season with 

our fun themes of “Spring Things” and “Weather 

For Ducks!” But first they will be preparing for 

Easter with our fun themes of “B Is For Bunny,” 

and “Easter Fun!” Our Pre-K 3 classroom is sure 

to be a fun one this month with all of the bright 

colorful crafts and the bright smiling faces of our 

wonderful kiddos having so much fun learning! We 

will be working on patterns, colors, numbers, 

letters, and so much more! Lots of learning and 

lots of fun are in store for this month                     

for our Pre-K 3 class! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

GABE, EVAN, JACK M. & ABBY 

WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• Our Easter Party will be on March 

31st! 

• The center will be closed April 7th  for 

Good Friday. 

• The children will be getting outdoors 

for walks and on the playground more 

as the nice weather continues. 

• We will celebrate EARTH DAY on April 

21st. Make sure to wear green/blue!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Stars of the 

Month, 

Carter & Peighton!! 



  

Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Carter!! Carter is a very sweet, fun, and 

kind-hearted young man who has been nothing but wonderful in our Pre-K 3 Room! We are so 

proud of how much Carter has grown since the beginning of the school year. He is 

participating during class more and more each day, and he always works so hard. Carter is 

very bright and he has been having a great time learning new things! He is a rockstar with 

his letters and shapes, and is doing great with counting too! Carter works hard during 

centers and always does a very nice job with all of his work! Carter is such a loveable and 

friendly young man who greets all of his teachers with a hug and smile and who gets along 

with everyone in his class. Carter is friends with everyone and it is no surprise, seeing how 

fun and loving he is! He is truly so kind and caring, he shares with others and does an 

amazing job with taking turns. Carter is always having fun with all of his friends. Whether 

it is while building something creative, playing with the cars and trains, or dancing to music, 

there are always lots of smiles and giggles around when Carter is with his friends! This 

handsome and happy boy is such a joy to have in our Pre-K 3 Room and we are so proud of 

him for how much he has been accomplishing! Congratulations Carter!! We love you!!! 



  

Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Peighton!! Peighton is such a wonderful 

student and classmate in our Pre-K 3 Class! She has been such a great role model for 

others and has been working very hard. Peighton has a great love for learning and is always 

excited for Circle Time where she does a very good job participating. Peighton also loves to 

do centers! She has been taking her time with her work and is doing amazing with tracing 

her letters and numbers. You can always find this happy girl with a big smile while doing all 

of her work. Peighton is also happiest while playing with all of her friends in class! She is a 

fun, loving, sweet, and kind-hearted young lady who others love to be around. Peighton 

includes everyone while playing and she is a rockstar with sharing! This sweetheart and her 

friends are always playing so nicely. She is very creative and loves to play pretend in the 

dress up center and kitchen center, and with the baby dolls! Peighton also loves to dance, 

read books, and build! She is constantly having so much fun and her happy attitude and 

bright smile light up the room each day she is here. This beautiful and kind girl is such a 

wonderful part of our Pre-K 3 Class and we are so proud of her for how well she has been 

doing! Congratulations Peighton!! We love you!!! 



  

 

Our theme this month is 

THE WORLD AROUND ME! 

 

The month of April will allow for the children to 

learn more about the world around them.  We will 

start off the month with a lot of Easter fun! When the 

kiddos get back from Spring break we will have a lot 

of fun learning all about flowers and weather! 

“Flowers All Around,” and “What Is The Weather” will 

have the children learnin more about the new 

season and the weather changes that we will be 

seeing. They will also be learning all about flowers 

and even planting their own! Many hands on 

activities will allow for the children to learn more 

about the earth. Lots of rainbow and flower crafts 

will brighten up the room along with happy, smiling 

faces having lots of fun learning new things! The 

children have been working very hard preparing for 

Kindergarten and we are excited for                         

another fun month! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO   

 PETER 

WHO TURNS             

5 THIS MONTH !! 

  

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

• Our Easter Party will be Friday,March 

31st !    

•  The center will be closed April 7th for 

Good Friday!  

• There is No UPK April 3rd-14th for 

Spring Break. 

• The children will be getting outside 

more as the weather gets nicer, 

please make sure your child 

wears/brings sneakers for the 

playground! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Kendall & Penny!! 

 

 



  

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 

Kendall is our Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn and work throughout class each and 

every day! Kendall is a hard working young lady who has already accomplished so much this school 

year! Kendall comes to school with a bright smile and a positive attitude. She is always ready to 

take on the day and see what fun activities she will be doing. When it is time for Circle Time she can 

always be found ready to go! We absolutely love her enthusiasm to learn! She gets so excited to 

participate during Circle Time, she has a great memory and is always answering questions! When it 

comes to center time we can count on Kendall to get into groups nicely and get right to work. She 

has always done amazing with following directions and with doing all of her work. Kendall is a star 

with recogniing letters and numbers, opposites, rhyming, fine motor skills, and with knowing her 

address and phone number! She is also a very artistic girl who loves to explore her creative side at 

craft time! We love seeing all the beautiful crafts she creates and all the beautiful pictures she 

draws and colors! Kendall has always been such a friendly and kind young lady who we can count on to 

treat others nicely. She makes every classmate feel welcomed and included. She has such a big heart 

and is truly a sweetheart. We feel like it was just yesterday that Kendall started with us as a 

happy baby and we are sure going to miss having this beautiful, bright, and kind-hearted young lady 

with us at Bunny Bunch! We know she will rock Kindergarten! Congratulations Kendall!! We love you!!! 



  

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Penny is our Star of the Month for her constant positive attitude! Penny is such a happy, beautiful, 

and bright young lady who brightens up the classroom each and every day with her adorable smile 

and good mood! She comes to school ready to learn and play and is always excited to get her day 

started. Every day during Circle Time this sweet girl is one of the first ready to learn something 

new. She always gives all of her attention and is such a great role model. She has been participating 

a ton! She loves when we work on letters and numbers and she always does awesome with 

recognizing them! She also loves when we use songs to learn new things! Penny has been working 

very hard during centers. She is very determined and hard working and has been taking her time 

more with each task she is given. She is full of smiles and so happy to do her work and We love how 

proud she always is! She has also been working very hard with her writing skills and we are very 

proud of her. Penny has grown and accomplished so much since the beginning of the school year! She 

is truly such a loving and sweet young lady who everyone just adores. She greets everyone who 

comes into the classroom with a friendly smile and loves to start conversations, she is very 

welcoming and kind! She brings so much happiness to our classroom and we love having such a kind-

hearted, caring, and thoughtful young lady in our class. We remember when Penny started with us as 

an adorable toddler and have truly loved watching her grow into a wonderful young lady! 

Congratulations Penny!! We love you!!! 


